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PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT  
 

July 29, 2016 

 

Market Street Parking Garage 

 

 
The City of Oneonta is announcing that minor painting work in the middle level and down ramp of the 

Parking Garage will start on Tuesday.  

 

The top level and the south bay of the middle level will be closed to traffic and parking. 

 

The up ramp to the top level will be closed at Chestnut Street Extension. 

 

Parking will be allowed in 2/3 of the middle level and all of the bottom level. 

 

Work will take approximately 4 days to complete. 

 

 
 


